
 

Pupil Parliament Questionnaire 

 

After we collected in the questionnaire we decided to 

act on some of the suggestions made by the pupils.   

This is what we plan to do: 

 

You said…….. We will…….. 

Not many children use our Worry Box. 
 

Parliament members will talk to the 
classes and remind them about the Worry 
Box as another way to share worries and 
thoughts to make sure everyone feels safe. 
 

The children would like more visits.  Mrs Worrall will make sure that teachers 
plan even more opportunities to go on 
learning visits from after Christmas. 

Children would like a Reading Club, Maths 
club and a Chess Club. 
 

We will look at running a reading club at 
lunchtime on a Tuesday from 12:30.  
 
We will look at starting up a Maths and 
Chess club after Christmas. 

 

 

 


